GREGORY S. ERWIN President Cascade Village Community Association 50827 Highway 550 Durango, Co 81301

Lisa Adair PE
Town & County Planning Director
Town of Silverton, Colorado
San Juan County, Colorado

Re: Drainage Project at Cascade Village-Needles Building

Dear Ms. Adair:

This letter is to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Cascade Village Community Association have approved and authorized the replacement of the drainage system which has been damaged located on the west side of the Needles Building area. The plans for this project were drawn by Goff Engineering of Durango Colorado.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

I/V

Sincere

Gregory S. Erwin

Cc. Charlie Tyack, Facility Manager